PR — S

VI e w

Maine Public Broadcasting Network

63 Texas Avenue, Bangor, Maine 04401-4324 - 800-884-1717 - 207-941-1010 - Fax 207-942-2857

TELEVISION STATEMENT CONCERNING BROADCAST OF
PRE-FILING AND POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

In compliance with Section 73.3580 of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal Communications
Commission, Maine Public Broadcasting Corporation, licensee of television stations:

WMEA-TV Biddeford, Maine
WMEB-TV Orono, ME
WMED-TV Calais, Maine
WMEM-TV Presque Isle, ME
WCBB-TV Augusta, ME

has broadcast pre-filing and post-filing announcements concerning the filing of the station’s license
renewal application on the dates and at the times indicated below.

Pre-Filing Announcements were broadcast as follows:

Date Time of Broadcast
October 1, 2014 20:57:22
October 16, 2014 18:27:18
November 1, 2014 12:10:44

November 16, 2014 16:54:07

Post-Filing Announcements were broadcast as follows:

Date Time of Broadcast
December 1, 2014 18:27:18
December 16, 2014 12:59:01
January 1, 2015 21:26:46
January 16, 2015 16:28:46
February 1, 2015 17:58:28
February 16, 2015 17:28:31

The texts of the pre-filing and post filing announcements are attached.

Date:__ February 20, 2015

By: Tristan Richards

Title:  Director of Operations
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With offices and studios in Bangor, Lewiston and Portiand
mpbn.net



Television Licenses 2014

Pre-Filing Announcement

On March 29, 2007 WMEA-TV, WMEB-TV, WMED-TV, WMEM-TV, & WCBB-TV were
granted licenses by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a
public trustee until April 1, 2015.

Our license will expire on April 1, 2015. We must file an application for renewal with the
FCC by December 1, 2014. When filed, a copy of this application will be available for public
inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning this station’s performance during
the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions
with the FCC by March 1, 2015.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast renewal process is available at
MPBN, 63 Texas Avenue, Bangor, Maine or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC
20554.



Television Licenses 2014-2015
Post-Filing Announcement

On March 29, 2007, WMEA-TV, WMEB-TV, WMED-TV, WMEM-TV & WCBB-TV were
granted licenses by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a
public trustee until April 1, 2015.

Our licenses will expire on April 1, 2015. We have filed applications for renewal with the
FCC.

A copy of the application is available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains
information concerning this station’s performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions
with the FCC by March 1, 2015.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast renewal process is available at
MPBN, 63 Texas Avenue, Bangor, Maine or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC
20554,



